
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT**  

 
EBSX Files for Items 002 and 019 

 
MDOT Bid Letting of October 1, 2021 

 

Due to an issue with the electronic bidding files for call numbers 002 and 019 of 

the October 1, 2021, bid letting, the .EBSX and electronic addendum files were 

deleted from the Bid Express and MDOT Bid Letting Information page. 

 

New files were created and uploaded to both sites on 9/24/2021.  Be sure to 

download the new files, with a Date Generated of 9/24/2021. 

 

If you previously submitted a bid for either of these items, you will need to 

download the newly created files and resubmit your bid. 

Any questions can be directed to StinsonH@Michigan.gov. 

Lansing, MI 
9/24/2021 

 


